Subject:

RE: Residential ermit arking District on Tucana Dr., Taurus Ln., and a portion of rook Dr.

From: rhonda Corey < rhondacorey@socal.rr.com >

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:46 AM

To: Stachelski, Bob < <a href="mailto:bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org">bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org</a>>

Subject: Residential ermit arking District on Tucana Dr., Taurus Ln., and a portion of rook Dr.

Dear Bob

Stachelski,

We

have lived at 6941 Tucana Dr. for almost 30 years. We live only two houses in from the Corner of Golden West and Tucana so needless to say the people who live in the apartments just north of us are constantly pulling around the corner of Tucana and then stopping immediately in front of our house with absolutely no thought or consideration for us or our guests. They can't even pull up ten feet so we might be about to park on the street next to our driveway. I am not exaggerating when I say this happens EVERY SINGLE DAY. I realize that we don't own our streets and curbs, they are public property and I do feel for the tenants in the apartment complexes (we have been told that only one parking space is supplied for each apartment), but that is not our problem to fix. We paid a lot of money to buy our house in this beautiful neighborhood, in this beautiful city, it would be nice to be able to have our guests park in front of our house and not have to park around the corner because people we don't even know have taken all of the curb space in front of our house. I realize my email is long so I won't even address the cars that are parked and abandoned and the food and junk that is thrown out of the apartment tenants cars onto our streets and lawns. I urge you to pass this proposed residential permit parking district on Tucana Dt., Taurus Ln., and Rook Dr. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Clark and Rhonda Corey 6941 Tucana Dr.

## SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 4.15.19

To:

Stachelski, Bob

Subject:

RE: Overnight parking on Tucana, Taurus, and Rook in H B Ca

----Original Message----

From: Maria Martin <mhhorta@aol.com> Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2019 7:36 PM

To: Stachelski, Bob <bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Overnight parking on Tucana, Taurus, and Rook in H B Ca

Sent from my iPad Our address is 17231 Taurus Lane since 1979. Over the last years we have noticed a large increase in overnight parking in our streets. We have noticed trash, broken beer bottles, alarms going off during the night, used needles on the curb of sidewalk were cars are parked, arguments, and a lot of disturbance. Every day we have cars parked in front of our house day and night. We are sorry we can not be at the meeting since my husband is on chemotherapy and can not be in crowds because of his health. We have lived in H B for a long time and love our neighborhood, but it felt safer a few years ago. Thank you to the city council for helping us sleep better at night with this new permit.

Ronald and Maria Martin

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 4.15.19

To:

Subject:

Stachelski, Bob

RE: parking permits

From: Joanne Savin < joanne.savin@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2019 1:46 PM

To: Stachelski, Bob < <a href="mailto:bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org">bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org</a>>

Subject: parking permits

#### To whom it may concern,

I live at 6921 Capstone Drive. The parking permits would include the side of my property. I do not care for the idea of having to pay to park next to my own home. My neighbors are always parked there anyway, but still, since I almost never have any reason to park there, why should I have to pay for a privilege that I rarely get to use? I have learned that the apartment dwellers are a problem for other residents. If the permits were free to residents of these streets, I would not have a problem with the idea.

Thank you for your time,

Joanne Savin

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

# SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 4-15-19

Subject:

RE: Overnight parking / Trash on the street & sidewalk.

From: Stachelski, Bob <bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:55 AM

To: Sam, Darren < Darren. Sam@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: FW: Overnight parking / Trash on the street & sidewalk.

Darren – Here is another resident response to share with City Council for tonight.

From: rpinhb@gmail.com <rpinhb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:53 AM

To: Stachelski, Bob < <a href="mailto:bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org">bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org</a>>

Subject: Overnight parking / Trash on the street & sidewalk.

To: Bob Stachelski:

My Name is:

Richard K Parrish

My Address is:

17241 Taurus Lane Huntington Beach Ca 92647

I 'am for stopping the overnight parking / Trash problem . I have on several occasions had to pick up trash in front of my

house to clean up after the overnighters. I would say that 7 out of any 10 days there will be 1 to 2 cars parked in front

of my house, And on week ends many times need leave there cars for 2 days straight. Please help us stop this situation.

Thank for your help.

Meeting Date: 4.15.19

To:

Stachelski, Bob

Subject:

RE: Permit Parking on Taurus, Tucana, Rook

From: Cathy Taft < cathy20454@msn.com > Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2019 2:32 PM

To: Stachelski, Bob < <a href="mailto:bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org">bstachelski@surfcity-hb.org</a> Subject: Permit Parking on Taurus, Tucana, Rook

My name is Cathy Taft and I live on 6922 Canis Circle next to Taurus Lane in Huntington Beach. I don't have a problem with the permit parking proposal, although, I think it should be extended to Canis Circle also. It is a given that the cars now parked on these streets will now park on my street. My husband has already on numerous occasions picked up trash left behind by vehicles that are from the nearby apartments and the nursing home on Goldenwest St. This will cause an unnecessary hardship for me, my husband, and probably my elderly neighbor. We are concerned that without permit parking on our street, we will have difficulty finding parking ourselves on our own street. Please consider adding Canis Circle to this proposal. I will try to come to the meeting on Monday, the 15th, but I babysit my grandchildren that day, so may be unable to attend. Thank you for the consideration.

Respectfully, Cathy Taft 714-369-6656

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 4.